
Pioneer Thunder Homecoming Parade  

Sign up and Permission Slip - October 2023 
 

We will be marching in the Homecoming Parade on Friday, October 6th.  We are excited to be able to 

participate in this fun celebration of school pride.  Football players and cheerleaders should wear 

their uniforms.   

- Westfield Students will be picked up from the school 

- Coloma and Oxford students will be picked up from the bus at Thomas & 3rd 

- Middles School students will walk over with the High School Cheerleading squad 

 

After the parade students will be delivered back to Thomas and 3rd NO EXCEPTIONS.    

It is important that you do not take your child early.   

- If you want to be able to pick your child up after the parade you must fill out this form AND 

sign them out with their teacher BEFORE the parade AND must pick them up from Pioneer 

Thunder at Thomas and 3rd near the buses.   

- Any student that has NOT completed ALL of the step above BEFORE the parade will be 

returned to their teacher to be released. 

- If there is any question where a student should go they will be released back to their teacher 

o _______ My child is released to Pioneer Thunder to march in the Parade and returned to 

their teacher to be released for the day.   

o _______ My child is released to Pioneer Thunder to march in the Parade and I have 

signed them out early with their teacher to be returned to me at Thomas and 3rd    

 

We need volunteers to be able to help keep kids organized and safe during the parade.  Without 

volunteers we are not able to march.   

o YES NO Are you able to volunteer for the parade 

 

Childs first & last name: ______________________________________________________________ 

School location: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Current Grade: _______________  Teacher name: _________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature _____________________________________ Date __________________ 


